
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF GORHAM 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Gorham will hold a public hearing to gather input on the 

proposal for contracting with the City of Berlin for police and dispatch services.  The hearing will take 

place on Monday, October 16, 2017 at 6:00 pm in the Medallion Opera House at the Gorham Town Hall. 


